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FISCAL NOTE 

Senate Bill 279
Committee: State Governmental Affairs Sponsor: Senator Sam Givhan

Analyst: Hunter Lapp Date: 04/07/2025

Senate Bill 279 as introduced would authorize the Legislative Council to contract for the

demolition of the current Alabama State House upon completion of construction of the new

Alabama State House. This would increase the expenditures of the Legislative Council, paid

from the General Fund by an undetermined amount. However, the increased expenditures would

be offset partially by any funds received from the disposition of any property or materials part of

or affixed to the current Alabama State House pursuant to the provisions of this bill.


